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Ex Parte Communication

This memo memorializes the call between AHAM and the Department of Energy for inclusion in
the public docket. In summary, the call was a discussion regarding the refrigerator-freezer test
procedure and the specific test language AHAM is planning to incorporate into its third party
certification program.

The attendees are as follows:  Lucas Adin, Department of Energy
Debra Brunk, Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers



